FRIENDS OF GRACETOWN
COWARAMUP BROOK PLANTING
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Join the Friends of Gracetown and Cowaramup Bay,and Nature
Conservation Margaret River for a community planting session on
the Cowaramup Brook.. We will be planting on the North side of
the brook, east of the road. We will meet near the road bridge.

When:  Saturday 10™ August
Time:  2to4pm
Where: Cowaramup Brook, Gracetown

| Bring:  Comfortable clothing (covered shoes, preferably
long pants and sleeves), rain and sun protection,
water bottle, own gloves if you have them

To register your interest to attend please contact
Nature Conservation on 9757 2202 or
info@natureconservation.org.au.

This event is supported by the Shire of Augusta Margaret River’s
Environmental Management Fund

Learn about local
biodiversity

Create habitat

Bring a friend

Support your local
environment
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